From: Peter Mas

To: Gallaghar, Robert
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Transfer of Radioactive Sources from New England Cardiology
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 9:20:44 PM

Can be used with a Nal probe as QC source or a check source for a GM. It's an exempt gty of under 1
uCi Cs-137.

If the office sells off their equipment | would think that can go with the probe.

On Tuesday, November 30, 2021, 11:46:25 AM EST, Gallaghar, Robert <robert.gallaghar@nrc.gov>
wrote:

Thanks, what is going to happen to the Cs (-1377) check source?

From: Peter Mas <pmas@snet.net>

Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 11:44 AM

To: Gallaghar, Robert <Robert.Gallaghar@nrc.gov>

Subject: [External_Sender] Fw: Transfer of Radioactive Sources from New England Cardiology

Bob- A forwarded message from Digirad staff. Sealed sources were moved out to a Digirad facility in
Woburn, MA.

From: Lisa Donnelly <lisa.donnelly@digirad.com>

To: David Macbeth <david.macbeth@digirad.com>; Harry Guerrier <harry.guerrier@digirad.com>
Cc: pmas@snet.net <pmas@snet.net>; Jennifer Cooper <jennifer.cooper@digirad.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021, 11:36:31 AM EST

Subject: Re: Transfer of Radioactive Sources from New England Cardiology

Confirming 3 eVial sources were removed by me & put into Digirads inventory.

They had a small CS button source under the cabinet that was not on the list provided. That source is still
there.

Lisa
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From: David Macbeth <David.Macbeth@digirad.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 11:14 AM

To: Lisa Donnelly <lisa.donnelly@digirad.com>; Harry Guerrier <Harry.Guerrier@digirad.com>
Cc: pmas@snet.net <pmas@snet.net>; Jennifer Cooper <Jennifer.Cooper@digirad.com>
Subject: Transfer of Radioactive Sources from New England Cardiology

Good morning, Lisa or Harry,

Please confirm to everyone on this e-mail that all radioactive sources from New England Cardiology have
been removed from their hot lab and transferred to our hot lab and Radioactive Materials License in
Woburn, Massachusetts.

Thank you, in advance,

David

Email Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this transmission is confidential, proprietary or privileged and may be subject
to protection under the law, including the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Health Information Technology
for Economic and Clinical Health (HITECH) Act. The message is intended for the sole use of the individual or entity to whom it is
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, distribution or copying of the message is strictly prohibited
and may subject you to Federal and/or State law. If you received this transmission in error, please contact the sender immediately by
replying to this email and delete the material from any computer.
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